
Project Update: March 2023 
 
I wanted to let you know that I've been making a good progress in the taxonomical 
identification of native bees, in data analysis and in outreach science activities. I'm 
going to be presenting a scientific gallery on 26th March 2023, with pictures of many 
different experts in native bees of Mexico. 
 

 
 



 
Philippe Sagot checking specimens of Wild Bees. San Cristóbal de las Casas, México. 


